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Mrs Alison Pope 

Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to our first spring term newsletter. I hope you find it a useful insight into life at school. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming many of you into school for our annual school production, High School Musical. The cast have 
been tirelessly rehearsing with Miss Jones and Mr Austin; it is set to be one of our best yet. If you haven't already purchased your 
tickets, this can be completed through ParentPay. 

 

Year 11 have been working hard post mock exams and are leading by example in and out of the classroom.  Any revision or intervention 
sessions are published in their planner if you want to encourage their attendance. Some sessions may be by invitation only at this stage, 
but this will not be the case for all subjects; please ask your child to speak to their class teacher if they need any clarification.  Their final 
exam timetable will be published and sent out next half term once these are finalised by the exam boards, based on our entries. 

 

It has been good to see our attendance levels pick up as a school, despite the illnesses that were circulating during the Christmas 
period.  Thank you for your support with this. We are focusing on punctuality to school at the moment as this has slipped for some 
students. A reminder that it is important that all students are on site no later than 8.30am so they can be ready for registration at 
8.35am. Morning registration is an important part of the day for checking pupils have everything they need for the day ahead as well as 
receiving messages to do with the school day. We will be focusing on anyone who is signing in late after the end of registration without 
a valid reason such as a medical appointment. Currently those who persistently do this report to a member of SLT at break time, 

 

A plea from local residents, especially along Priory Ridge, that any parking to collect students does not block their drives or prevent 
them from accessing the frontage of their house.  I've received a number of phone calls to ask me to remind parents. 

 

From January, we started to phase out the green skirt due to supply issues and have moved to a black, pleated style. If a skirt needs to 
be replaced as they are no longer near knee length, then please check the uniform information on the website. Trousers can also be 
worn but please note these should be school trousers and not fitted. If you have any doubt, please contact school. We do have a small 
stock in school to be able to support families; please contact Liz Tinsley or Lizzie Robey if this is needed. 

Could I please remind parents that long, artificial nails are not suitable for school for health and safety reasons, especially in PE but also 
other practical lessons. If your child has them, could you please make sure they are a safe length by 27th February.  
 

We are already looking forward to World Book Day, which takes place this year on 2nd March. We would love all students to come to 
school that day dressed as a character from a favourite book, either full costume or with a small prop that gives us a flavour of that 
character. World Book Day is part of our year-round drive to promote reading with students. We have a very well-stocked library with 
enthusiastic and experienced librarians. Reading has so many benefits, from developing creativity to increasing vocabulary — please 
continue to encourage your son/daughter to borrow and read books, either from our school library or from Shrewsbury Library in town. 
 
 

Thank you to everyone for your continued support of the work we do in school.  Wishing you all a very happy half term. As always, this 
is an opportunity for you to give the school feedback. Please complete the following link to share your views.   
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/zkczS5W45x 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Pope 

https://forms.office.com/e/zkczS5W45x


 

 

Headteacher’s Breakfast 

The Headteacher’s Breakfast takes place weekly and is awarded to students who have been nominated by 

teachers for a variety of reasons. Students attend a special Breakfast with Mrs Pope where they can share their 

successes and achievements. This half-term the following students have been selected: 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

 

 

Students Form 

Lucy W 10K 

Marcie T 10K 

Kaitlyn L 10K 

Hannah G 10F 

Marcie T 10K 

Annabel B 10K 

Alex M 10K 

Iris N 10F 

Hannah G 10F 

Max P 10P 

Lucy W 10K 

Lucy W 10K 

Daniel W 10K 

Niamh J 10H 

Annabelle R 10K 

Lottie P 10H 

Joe F 10P 

James A 10F 

Nathan S 10K 

Santi Al 10H 

Annie B 10A 

7th Nov  

16th Jan 2023 



 

  

Headteacher’s Breakfast 

The Headteacher’s Breakfast takes place weekly and is awarded to students who have been nominated by 

teachers for a variety of reasons. Students attend a special Breakfast with Mrs Pope where they can share their 

successes and achievements. This half-term the following students have been selected: 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

 

 

7th 

Student  Form 

Jess I. 8A 

Bianca S. 8P 

Maisie E-G 8P 

Chloe B. 8K 

Louisa N. 8P 

Sophia H. 8N 

Alex H. 8P 

Hannah S. 8K 

Hannah L. 8K 

Hugo H. 8K 

5th Dec 2022 

9th Jan 2023 

Student Name Form 

Martha F. 9H 

Sophie H. 9A 

Isabelle H. 9K 

Seren B. 9P 

Maisie J. 9P 

Corbin D. 9K 

Eve B. 9N 

Isla W. 9F 

Marc F. 9A 

Sophie A. 9N 

Bill M. 9N 

Darcie V-J 9H 

Student Name Form 

Ebony L. 11F 

Demi B. 11P 

Lara D. 11A 

Neela P. 11F 

Rhys D. 11P 

Bess W. 11H 

Kieran A. 11A 

Harry S. 11F 

Izzy J. 11N 

Mikey J. 11N 

Ishan M. 11P 

Ruby V-J 11N 

Maddie E-G 11N 

Izzy M. 11N 

Owen M. 11F 

Charlie B. 11A 

23rd Jan 2023 

Student Name Form 

Eva B. 7A 

Elizabeth F. 7K 

Erin B. 7P 

Emily A. 7K 

Chloe W. 7F 

Cillian O. 7N 

Ava S. 7P 

Harry M-J 7A 

Edward W-S 7A 

Anna L. 7A 

Mya O. 7H 

Enid R. 7K 

Kate M. 7F 

Violet M. 7N 

Sophie W. 7N 

Annabelle W. 7N 

Jacob A. 7N 

30th Jan 2023 

Student Name Form 

Conor B. 8K 

Chloe B. 8K 

Louisa N. 8P 

Ned R. 8F 

Sophia H. 8N 

Martha N. 8N 

Poppy S. 8H 

Stefan F. 8H 

Will M. 8F 

Alvin L. 8P 

Grace J. 8A 

Hannah W. 8A 

Layla D. 8N 

Hayden H. 8P 

Marina Y. 8F 

Milly W. 8K 

Lucy B. 8P 

Rhyd M. 8K 

6th Feb 2023 
Student 
Name 

Form 

Lottie M. 9F 

Millie B. 9F 

Tilly S. 9N 

Lily L. 9A 

Marc F. 9A 

Matthews B. 9P 

Martha F. 9H 

Darcie V-J 9H 

Olivia R. 9P 

Sophie O. 9N 

Stephen M. 9H 

Cali E. 9F 

Ethan B. 9K 

Dan M. 9P 

13th Feb 2023 



 

 

Attendance! 

We are proud to announce that The Priory School has received an 

award for excellent attendance. A huge thank you to students and  

parents/carers for supporting the school in this way; it reinforces our  

collective understanding of the importance of attending school and  

recognises the efforts of our whole school community. We narrowly 

 missed being in the top 10% so that is our goal for the Spring term!  

 



 

  

Attendance! 

Meet our new attendance officer, Nicole. Nicole started with 
us in January and is settling quickly into her important role.  
Nicole will be integral in helping the school increase attend-
ance. For any queries in relation to attendance, please email 

attend@tpstrust.co.uk  

 



 

 

Library News 

Local Author Visit 

Judy Arliss, one of our Priory Alumni (cohort of 1953) visited the school library recently to talk to our Creative Writing Club and student 
librarians.  Judy went on to a career of teaching and writing.  The students greatly enjoyed hearing about her life experiences, old bomb 
shelters in the school field and how the same corridors we walk today were open to the elements. Judy has just launched a new book, 
Natalie and Nassima with a signing at Shrewsbury Library. It is available to purchase via Amazon. 

World Book Day - Thursday 2nd March 

We positively encourage pupils and staff (in all areas of the school) to pay £1 towards our charitable 
fund, and dress on the day in costume or display a visible connection to a favourite book, genre or 
character.  In the past we have seen wonderful examples of this — creative young individuals and 
whole tutor groups working together with a theme. 

Please do not feel pressure to buy or hire full costumes. We have a rail of free items in the library for 
students to take, or please encourage your child to look at using items of clothing or simple props (that can already be found within the 
household, or be acquired cheaply, made or customised). Our Head of Frank House, Mr Austin, models an effective, no-spend example 
from last year.  

On World Book Day itself, we will have prizes for the most creative costumes, themed decorations through the English department and 
a whole school, House ,Masked Reader competition. The usual £1 voucher (to swap for a free book in a local book store such as Water-
stones or WHS) will be sent through to you separately via email this year. The paper vouchers have been replaced with a QR code this 
year.  Our local independent bookseller, Pengwern Books, will not be stocking the special £1 books appropriate for older readers, but 
they will discount £1 off the price of a children's book in exchange for the voucher. Please opt for the experience of visiting a local 
bookshop rather than a supermarket. The charity is driven and sponsored by the Booksellers Association. 

 



 

  

Library News 

Holocaust Memorial Day 

On the 27th January, we marked Holocaust Memorial Day in the library, remembering the millions of people 
murdered in the Holocaust, under Nazi Persecution and in the genocides in Cambodia, Rwanda, Bosnia and  
Darfur. See the Virtual Library Padlet for a recommended reading list of books available to borrow. We are also 
giving out free booklets supplied by the HMD Trust whilst stocks last. 

 

As always, please do get in touch if you have any reading or book queries .... library@tpstrust.co.uk.  

 
Mrs Edwards & Miss Donegan   

http://www.padlet/bookwizard/prioryvirtuallibrary
mailto:queries....library@tpstrust.co.uk


 

 

Charity Success! 

Nightingale raised an astonishing £433 for charity with the 

Christmas hampers!  

Thank you to all who donated, purchased tickets, and  

organised hampers. Well done!! 



 

  



 

 

Queen’s Memorial 

On a cold Sunday morning in             
December, four Year 11 students 
(Molly Switonski, Lara Debenham, 
Beth   Bromwich and Harry Thomas) 
accompanied Mr Tudor and a group 
of community leaders at the Stanley 
Lane Recreational Fields to plant trees 
and bulbs in celebration of the life of 
Queen Elizabeth II. As well as creat-
ing a fitting memorial to the late 
Queen’s life, the hope is that these 
trees provide a more pleasant commu-
nity space for years to come with a 
plan for benches under the trees. 
These students have signed up to help 
with the watering rota for these trees 
over the coming months as the new 
trees establish over the summer of 
2023. 



 

  



 

 

Valentine’s Day! 

7N were busy making and selling paper roses for Valentine’s 
Day for their next charity fundraiser.  

 

They raised £50 and the roses looked (and smelled) gorgeous. 

 

LOVE the talent! 



 

  

Science Live 

The Science department took over 60 Year 10 students to   
Science Live in Birmingham in January, where they               

experienced live talks from leading scientists and                     
researchers such as Lord Professor Winston and the AQA 

Chief Examiner. 



 

 

Antarctica Flag Design Competition 

 

The winning entry for the Antarctica Flag Design 
House Competition for Year 7 is … Mayir Beaman, 7A! 
Congratulations, Mayir! Her beautiful design is below. 

 



 

  

Languages Breakfast 

  

In January, we held Languages Breakfast in the Library. It was a lovely event!  

Current Year 10 and 11 Languages students came to discuss option choices  

with Year 9s. 

 



 

 

B  i  k  e  a  b  i  l  i  t  y 

Level 3 Bikeability has launched at The Priory School this term with 180 students 

signed up for this fantastic opportunity to develop their confidence cycling safely 

on the roads. Students have been going out in groups of 6 with Bikeability instruc-

tors. This is a fantastic initiative provided by Shropshire Council and something 

we’re really pleased to be involved with. 

 



 

  

Netball Champions! 

 A big well done to the Year 9 girls pictured 

above. Just back from Ellesmere College, 

North Shropshire Plate Champions, having 

won all their matches!  



 

 

Netball  

 

 

 

Some great netball being played! Well done to all 
girls who continue to train and represent our 
school. More matches and district tournaments will 

take place after half term.  

 

Mrs Griffiths  

On January 27th, our Year 10 netball 
team travelled to play Concord College; a 
very close game losing by 2. Captain, 
Maddi Hawkins, was chosen as player of 

the match.  

We also took 2 teams of GCSE PE students to 
play Volleyball. A mixture of results for both 

teams.  

 

On February 3rd, netball teams from The 
Learning Community Trust came to play our 
Year 8, 9 and 10 teams. Very close losses for 
Year 9 and 10, but our Year 8 team won by 8 

goals.  



 

  

Basketball 

 

Y11 Basketball 

The Y11 basketball team have played two games, and two tournaments this year, with one game still to play.  

Two fixtures have come against the Marches School, both away from home. 

The first encounter was a tight and even affair, with both teams trading points throughout the game. Andy T scored a basket on the buzzer, 

forcing the game into overtime. The Marches pressed hard, and scored the game winner at the end of over-time, to win 29-27.  

The second game, again, came against the Marches school, which was moved to an away game due to facility pressures at The Priory. The 
team welcomed back Liam P into the side, after injury, so the team were in high spirits going into the game. Buoyant off the back of their last 
close encounter, The Priory started sharply in a scrappy game. Joe B & Andy T being the standout performers. The game was less flowing, 

and neither team pulled into a significant lead, with the scores level at the end of the third quarter.  

The Marches eventually won 18-16, with The Priory almost forcing overtime again. 

The Shrewsbury District Cup proved to be a tough affair, with the top two teams in the district, Meole Brace and Shrewsbury Academy, both 

beating The Priory School. The Shrewsbury Academy game proved to be the closest, losing by a point in the final seconds. 

 

Results: 

 

 Marches 25-25 Priory (Marches win in overtime) 

 Marches 18-16 Priory 

 Shrewsbury district tournament 3
rd

 place 

 

Fixtures remaining: Tbc (H) 

 

Y9 Basketball 

 

The Year 9 team have had 3 fixtures and a tournament this year, forming part of a South Shropshire basketball league. 

The Year 9 teams’ first game of the year was at Meole Brace School, with the hosts running out comfortable winners.  

The teams’ second outing came in the Shrewsbury District Cup, where they faced Shrewsbury Academy, Meole Brace, Mary Webb, and Bel-
vedere. The Priory team played well, with Dan B and Tom W playing particularly well in beating Shrewsbury Academy and Belvedere. Two 

losses against Meole and Mary Webb resulted in a 3
rd

 place finish, overall. 

The Year 9’s latest fixture came against William Brookes school. The team welcomed Luke D back into the side, as well as Joe T. Both made an 

immediate impact, coming off the bench to play well with good rebounding and passing.  

Despite a poor first quarter, the team won the remaining three quarters, to finish the game with a 29-30 loss, almost winning in the last sec-

ond of the game. Man of the match, and stand out performer, was Tom W, scoring the lion’s share of the teams’ points. 

 

Results: 

 

 Priory 16-32 Meole 

 William Brookes 30-29 Priory 

 Shrewsbury District Cup- 3
rd

 place  

 

Fixtures remaining: Belvedere (A), Tbc (H) 



 

 

Volleyball 

Y11 Volleyball Fixtures 

 

 

 

Concord College 3
rd

 November 2022 

 

Over the academic year, students have played competitive volleyball on three occasions, against experienced sides.  

The first competitive games of the season were against Concord College, where a large cohort of students were taken, play-

ing in a variety of teams, to give students the experience of playing competitive volleyball. 

Concord succeeded on the day, winning all games, however, students learned a lot about the game, and demonstrated 

good team play throughout the games. 

 

Concord College 19
th

 January 2023 

The 3
rd

 November was a smaller squad consisting of the extended Y11 ‘A’ Team and Y11 ‘B’ Team. This round of fixtures 
proved more successful, with the A Team, consisting of Diogo C, Rhys D, Joe L, Will D, Charlie B and Liam P, winning 25-4 

against a strong Concord ‘A’ Side.  

A competitive game followed for The Priory B Team, consisting of Lucy N, Tilly E, Mac H, Dan S and Toby B, who pushed the 

Concord B Team throughout their match. Concord B Team went on to win by a comfortable margin.  

The last two games consisted of mixed teams, for both sides, with The Priory winning one game, and Concord winning the 

other, the overall result a draw between the two sides. 

 Priory ‘A’ 25-4 Concord ‘A’ 

 Priory ‘B’ 14-25 Concord ‘B’ 

 Priory ‘mixed’ 16-25 Concord ‘Mixed’ 

 Priory ‘mixed’ 25-10 Concord ‘Mixed’ 

 

Lacon Childe A. 7
th

 February 2023 

An appreciative Priory A and B Team welcomed Lacon Childe after a long journey from South Shropshire, who brought 

their A Team to play our A and B Team.  

Lacon Childe, a nationally recognised volleyball school, played with excellent tactics throughout, demonstrating a specific 

rotation which The Priory students were new to.  

Despite this, the A Team (Diogo C, Will D, Charlie B, Harry T, Joe L and Rhys D), ran out winners in their first game. 

The Priory B Team (Charlie B, Lucy N, Tilly E, Ella B, Dan D, and Liam P) played very competitively against a top A Side, finish-

ing the game 11-20. 

 

The last two games were close, however, Lacon A ran out winners, against our A Teams. 

 Priory ‘A’ 20- 18 Lacon Childe 

 Priory ‘B’ 11-20 Lacon Childe 

 Priory ‘mixed’ 17-20 Lacon Childe 

 Priory ‘mixed’ 17-20 Lacon Childe  



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Student SPOTLIGHT 

Year 7 students, Alice Deacon and Rowan Evans, have been    
selected for the U13 Shropshire Cricket Squad from a trial      

of  nearly 70 girls across the country! Well done, both!  

Alice & Rowan 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Anti-Bullying 

What is bullying? 

How can you support your child if you suspect they  

are being bullied? 

Check out our anti-bullying leaflet here: 

https://priory.tpstrust.co.uk/parents/anti-bullying-leaflet/ 

https://priory.tpstrust.co.uk/parents/anti-bullying-leaflet/


 

  

 

Student Support  

Contact Student Support in school                                                        
for more information.  



 

 

 

Student Support  



 

  

Student Support  

 



 

 

Student Support  

 



 

  

Futures Focus  

A quick update on the careers activities for this half term and what is coming up 

Year 10 visit to University of Birmingham 

Fifty Year 10 students visited University of Birmingham in January to learn more about university life. They 

met with students who were able to answer their questions, had a tour of the facilities at the university, and 

learnt about the huge range of different courses that are available to undergraduates. They learnt about the 

importance of GCSE results for their university applications, and the 2.7 million books in the library and 

impressive sports facilities certainly showed the scale of the resources available at higher education. 

Year 10 university finance talk 

University of Chester visited The Priory School to give a presentation to all Year 10 students about university 

finance. They covered the difference between tuition and maintenance loans and how these are paid back 

over many years depending on income levels. The overriding message was: whilst university isn’t for 

everyone, it should be affordable for everyone. 

Department for Work and Pensions talks 

The DWP delivered talks this half term, focusing on labour market information (LMI) and ‘What employers 

want’. Year 8 learnt more about the local labour market, in particular within Shropshire and Herefordshire, 

and which jobs are predicted to grow over the coming years. Year 9 focused on the importance of 

employability skills and why these are so important to securing a job — as the DWP said, qualifications will get 

you the interview, but it’s your employability skills that will get you the job. 

National Apprenticeship Week 

As part of National Apprenticeship Week, SBC Training delivered an assembly to all Key Stage 3 about 

apprenticeships. They covered the different types and huge variety of apprenticeships available to students 

both at 16 and beyond. 

All Year 10 students took part in our annual apprenticeship event where they heard from young apprentices, 

including degree level, about their journeys and why they chose apprenticeships. Learning first hand from 

apprentices gives valuable information to help with their decision-making in the future. 

Shrewsbury School University Fair 

Over thirty Year 11 students attended Shrewsbury School University Fair, where they had the opportunity to 

speak with over forty different universities as well as gap year and overseas providers. Whilst many students 

are not sure exactly what they want to do, gathering so much information, understanding the importance of 

GCSE results and A Level choices will help students make informed decisions over the coming years. 

Coming up in the Spring Term 

National Careers Week — 6
th

 March 2023  

Year 9 

 Apprenticeship and Employability Skills Show, Telford — 50 students will have the chance to talk to 

employers about many different types of apprenticeships — and probably collect a few free gifts too! 

 Employability Skills event — students will have the opportunity to develop their team working and 

problem solving skills in workshops 

Year 10 

 Army Elite Skills Workshop — a talk from The Army about different careers and then a chance to 

develop their employability skills through a range of activities, including walking through a ‘minefield’ 

blindfolded and passing a team through a net without touching the sides.  

 Bank of England — 40 students will have the opportunity to learn more about the Bank of England and 

careers within that sector from Michael Marsh who will be visiting from the Bank of England. 

 

If you are able to offer your support with any events or would like to know more about our careers education, 

please contact Mrs France at info@tpstrust.co.uk.  

mailto:info@tpstrust.co.uk


 

 

Alumni Update 

The Priory School Alumni is a network of past students who would like to keep in touch with school and their peers.  

The Priory School Alumni News 

We have been delighted that some of our members have been able to support the school by talking to students on various 

subjects. This is invaluable for us and helps to enrich the curriculum and enhance community engagement for our stu-

dents.  Please see some examples below: 

Fred Pye   

Computer Science - Fred delivered a presentation to Year 10 and 11 iMedia students. The presentation covered multimedia 
areas such as preparing online content in terms of graphics, audio, video, working with or on different platforms, and legal 

implications. Fred also gave students an insight into 16 possible career opportunities relating to multimedia expertise.   

Drama - Fred was very involved with Drama when attending The Priory School.  He very kindly agreed to conduct a ques-
tion and answer session with students about his career path since leaving school, with a particular focus on how Drama 
helped him succeed. The session was recorded and a video produced, which was shown during the school’s Year 9      

Options evening. 

James McKie  

Geography - James delivered a virtual presentation to Year 9 Geography students about what is involved in moving to 

Sweden and his career path. The students really enjoyed the session and fed back comments such as: 

 Really interesting; I’d like to go and visit Sweden now. 

 Love the sound of going there, but I would also miss fish and chips.  

 Enjoyed the talk and the questions; would love to do more of this in lessons for people in different countries. 

Adam Shantry 

PE - Adam will be talking virtually to our GCSE PE students about his sporting career pathway since leaving The Priory 
School. Adam is a cricket professional and is currently Head Coach at Shrewsbury School. He played professionally 
for Northamptonshire CCC, Warwickshire CCC, and Glamorgan CCC.  He also played overseas in 

Australia, South Africa, and the West Indies.  

https://priory.tpstrust.co.uk/community/alumni


 

  

Alumni Update 

The Priory School Alumni is a network of past students who would like to keep in touch with school and their peers.  

Dan Braddock 

PE - We were delighted when Dan contacted us, offering to talk to our PE students. Dan is a former student from The    
Priory School and is involved in a number of sports clubs in the area. He holds a number of positions within these clubs 

from admin to coaching. Dan is also a keen sportsman. 

Dan came into school and spoke to our Year 10 cohort during a life lesson about his experiences and volunteering roles 

within sport.   

 
If you are a past student of The Priory School  
and would like to find out more, please visit  

https://priory.tpstrust.co.uk/community/alumni/   
We would love to hear from you! 

 
 

Judy Arliss and Gloria Lewis 

English @ Work and Careers Event - Judy and Gloria came to school and spoke to Year 9 students about their career paths 
and English skills. They were at Priory in 1953 and the students were fascinated to hear about how the school was at that 

time. 

Judy is an author and has agreed to come to school to talk to our students, who are working as librarians in the school 

library, about her experiences. 

https://priory.tpstrust.co.uk/community/alumni
https://priory.tpstrust.co.uk/community/alumni/


 

 



 

  

The Food Hub is running a Taste NOT Waste challenge this year. 
And it would be brilliant if you would sign up with the link below! 
 
Believe it or not, 70% of food waste happens in our homes. We 
would love for you to join the Taste NOT Waste challenge; which is 
6 videos of Steve, our local chef, with tips to make the most of    
ingredients you buy.  
 
The videos come to you by email — If you complete the challenge 
and tell us how you get on, you could win a dinner party cooked 
by Steve @_theHungryguy or tickets to Shrewsbury Food Festival.  
 

Join us and sign up through:  

https://tastenotwaste.shrewsburyfoodhub.org.uk/#sign-up  

or email grania@shrewsburyfoodhub.org.uk 

Taste NOT Waste! 

https://tastenotwaste.shrewsburyfoodhub.org.uk/#sign-up
mailto:grania@shrewsburyfoodhub.org.uk


 

 

Diary Dates & Reminders 

 

Term Dates 2022-2023 
 

    

  Autumn Term 2022 

     Main Term:  Wednesday 7th September -  Friday 16th December 

     Half Term: Thursday 20th October -  Friday 28th October 

     Christmas Holiday: Monday 19th December - Tuesday 3rd January 

*PD Days: Monday 5th & Tuesday 6th September 

Thursday 20th & Friday 21st October 
 

     Spring Term 2023 

     Main Term: Wednesday 4th January - Friday 31st March 

     Half Term: Monday 20th February - Friday 24th February 

     Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April - Friday 14th April  

*PD Days: Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
 

     Summer Term 2023 

     Main Term: Monday 17th April - Tuesday 25th July 

May Day : Monday 1st May   

     Half Term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 
 

ALL DATES ARE INCLUSIVE 
 

* School closed for students 

Any 1pm finishes will be communicated in advance 

 

 

 

 

     The Priory School     01743 284000 

     Longden Road                   info@tpstrust.co.uk 

     Shrewsbury    

     SY3 9EE        

      

@PriorySch  

https://priory.tpstrust.co.uk/ 


